Memorandum

To: 
Tony Joseph, Administrator, Extended Care Facility, Oneida City Hospitals

From: 
Dave Warner and Ed Lipson, MindTel LLC

Date: 
9/11/98

Subject: 
moving forward 

We would appreciate your feedback on the attached documents: a) draft MOU and b) old CareLink proposal (for reference). 

Our current thinking involves a 6-week project as follows: 

· During weeks 1–3, we develop sensor for bed, wheelchair, and lavatory floor.

· At the end of week 3, we provide on-site demo. 

· In weeks 4 and 5, we refine sensors.

· At end of week 6, we train OCH staff to use the system.

We understand that you will provide the computer, and we will provide the sensors, interface devices, and software. 

We estimate a $1k per week effort, i.e. $6k total. 

We look forward to proceeding with you on this exciting project.  

We hope you were not adversely affected by the storm. We remain electrically challenged at CRNR and Lipson home for the time being, but SU has plenty of power. 

In case you don't have Ed's card handy, the physics dept. fax is 443-9103. To reach Ed during the day, please call 315-443-9107. The e-mail address is edlipson@syr.edu. Dave is at davew@npac.syr.edu. 

